William J. Clinton Foundation

May 19, 2010

Phi Kappa Phi - Chapter 041
Michigan State University
Kellogg Center

East Lansing, Michigan 48824
Dear Friends:

On behalf of President Clinton and the Clinton Foundation, thank you for your contribution to
our relief efforts in Haiti. As we work to help the earthquake victims recover from this disaster,
your generosity will allow us to expand our efforts and bring vital assistance to many more
people.

The Clinton Foundation is committed to working with the Haitian Government and humanitarian
organizations to assist the nation in overcoming this tragedy and in creating a stronger, more
promising future for the Haitian people. Thanks to your support, this goal is one step closer to
becoming a reality.

We hope you will stay engaged in our efforts. With your continued support, we will help set
Haiti back on the path to stability and prosperity.

Sincerely,
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Laura Graham
Chief Operating Officer
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